
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Michelle Walsh – Headteacher                                                  9th February 2024 

Today we have celebrated our differences by having a ‘Dress to express yourself’ day.  It reminded us 

that although we are all unique and different, we are all special in the eyes of God and are all part of  

the same St Elizabeth’s school family.  I would like to wish you all a lovely half term break.  I look 

forward to welcoming you back into school on Monday 19th February. 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Important dates 

Friday 9th February – School closes for half 

term 

Week commencing 12th February – school 

closed 

Wednesday 21st February – Y2 Lenten cake 

sale 

Friday 23rd February – Mass led by Y4 (All 

welcome) 9.15am 

Friday 23rd February – Quiz organised by 

Friends  

Wednesday 28th February - Y2 Lenten cake 

sale 

Tuesday 5th March and Wednesday 6th March 

– Family breakfast (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 6th March – Y3 Lenten cake sale 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

(including film night for Rec – Y2) 

Friday 8th March - Mass led by Reception (All 

welcome) 9.15am 

Tuesday 12th March – Science day (visit from 

Royal institute) 

Wednesday 13th March – Reception / Y6 

Lenten cake sale 

Thursday 14th March – KS2 Easter bingo 

3.30pm 

Wednesday 20th March – Y5/Y1 Lenten cake 

sale 

Friday 22nd March – Mass led by pupil 

Mission teams (All welcome) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Reception – Isaac and Ivy-Rose 

Year 1 – Jessica and Eva-Maria 

Year 2 – Theo and Ernie 

Year 3 – Annaliese and Cali 

Year 4 – Evangeline and Jerome 

Year 5 – Blanka and Nathan 

Year 6 – Nerissa and Max 

Club star – Tommy 

Lunchtime stars – Jaden, Charlie, Lily, Cali, 

Evangeline, Jayden, Noah D 

Congratulations to all the children who have been 

nominated in our Gifts of God assembly today.  We 

are very proud of you all.  

 

 

 

 

Social media 

Please follow us on social media to find out what our children have been doing and to keep up with 

important information. We have an ‘X’ account (Twitter) which can be accessed @elizabeths_cp.  We 

also have a new Facebook account which can be accessed by following this link 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093043407490. 

 

 

Pope Francis says: 

“The sick, the vulnerable, and the poor are at the 

heart of the Church. They must also be at the 

centre of our human concern and pastoral care. May 

we never forget them!” 

 

Our special prayer intentions this week are for the 

sick in the parish and community.  We also pray for 

Elan Adams and his family.  May he rest in peace.  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093043407490

